DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE

WEDNESDAY 2 OCTOBER 2002 AT 10.00 AM

PRESENT:
Councillor Collier (Chairman), Councillors Farmer, L Fisher,  B Hodgson,  Jefferson, Joscelyne, Knapton (as substitute for Councillor G Prest), McDevitt, Miss Martlew, Morton, Mrs Rutherford and K Rutherford.

ALSO

PRESENT:
Two representatives of Burgh‑by‑Sands Parish Council attended the Site Visit on land at field 6641 Wormanby Farm, Burgh‑by‑Sands.


Two representatives of Dalston Parish Council attended the Site Visit on land adjoining Barras Lane Industrial Estate, Dalston, Carlisle.


Councillors Mrs Crookdake and Robinson attended the Site Visit on land adjoining Barras Lane Industrial Estate, Dalston, Carlisle.


Councillor Bain attended the Site Visit on land to the rear of 114 Wigton Road and 69-71 Mardale Road, Carlisle.

DC.112/02
APOLOGY FOR ABSENCE

An apology for absence was submitted on behalf of Councillor G Prest.

DC.113/02
*SITE VISITS

Pursuant to the Minutes of the meeting held on 23 August 2002, the Committee visited the following sites in respect of which applications for planning permission were currently under consideration:-

Application
Short Particulars of Development
Applicant and/or Agent

02/0659
Erection of 15m high telecommunications installation disguised as a dual pole mounted transformer with 10 no. equipment cabinets at the base of the mast and creation of vehicular access on land at field 6641, Wormanby Farm, Burgh‑by‑Sands

Orange Personal Communications

Commpro Telecommunications Ltd

Application
Short Particulars of Development
Applicant and/or Agent

02/0694
Use of land for employment purposes including provision of new access road on land adjoining Barras Lane Industrial Estate, Dalston


Robert Edgar (Cumbria) Ltd

Taylor & Hardy

02/0647
Low cost housing development (outline) on land to the rear of 114 Wigton Road and 69-71 Mardale Road, Carlisle
Mr A Peacock

Mr A Fox

In addition, the developer of the site of the former Eden School, Rickerby, Carlisle (application 01/0330 – conversion and redevelopment of site for housing – refers) had extended an invitation to Members of the Committee to visit the development which had reached the stage of being opened to the public. 

Councillors Farmer, L Fisher, Joscelyne, Knapton and Miss Martlew attended to inspect progress in respect thereof.

[The meeting ended at 12.35 pm]

